

## BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL CHILDREN IN NEED 2015



6<sup>th</sup> November 2015

Dear Parents and Carers.

Calling all Super Heroes, it's time to fundraise! Pudsey bear needs your super powers to help him raise money for BBC's Children in Need 2015. The Charity Team have been busy beavering away planning exciting activities that we know the children will love to take part in.

Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November is the date to put into your diaries as one that will be filled with fun, laughter and excitement. Activities this year will include some old favourites such as children dressing up as their champion (this could be a sporting champion or someone you aspire to) for a £1 donation. Wrist bands will also be on sale for £1 at break times from Monday 9<sup>th</sup> November to Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November.

A sweepstake will be on sale for 50p. Children can have a go at guessing what design is waiting for them inside a delicious cake for a chance of winning it.

We are asking the children to bring in loose change (1ps and 2ps) to go on our penny run which will stretch from the Reception right through the school.

New and exciting for this year is our very own Pudsey bear photo booth. Children can pay £1.50 to have their selfie taken using provided props which have been made by the Charity Team. Photos will take place in the hall during lesson times and all paid for photos will be given to the children on the following Monday. Children can be in pairs but each child must still pay £1.50. Another chance for the children to have a 'selfie' will be given at lunch time again for £1.50.

Pudsey bear will also be selling raffle tickets. Amazing prizes await you including: Adopt your very own Polar Bear for a year; Children in Need 'T shirt' designed and signed by the Charity Team and many other exciting prizes. Tickets will be on sale for £1 a strip outside the school office on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November.

All monies are to be brought into school on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November.

\*Please note there will be **no** cake and book raffle on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November.

Thank-you once again for your continued support.

Mrs Clark and the Charity Team







